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Jane Flanagan - FW: Sandon Point, Bulli Modification Applications MP06_ 0094 MOD 4 &
MP07_0032 MOD 4

B s

From: Grant Merinuk <Grant.Merinuk@lands.nsw.gov.au>

To: "jane.flanagan(@planning.nsw.gov.au" <jane.flanagan@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 11/22/2013 3:11 PM

Subject: FW: Sandon Point, Bulli Modification Applications MP06 0094 MOD 4 &

MP07_0032 MOD 4
Attachments: Exhibition letter to Dept Primary Industtries Office of Water.pdf

Hi lane, a review of the Envircnmental Assessment for Sandon Point (MPO6_0094) and Project Approval for
Residential Subdivision at Sandon Point, Bulli for Sandon Point Residential Development (MP0O7_0032)
indicates that no Crown Land is located within the proposed development.,

Please let me know if you require correspondence with official letter head, otherwise this will serve as
Crown Lands comments for the proposal.

Kind regards,

Grant Merinuk | Group Leader Property Management

Crown Lands Division of NSW Trade & Investment

PO Box 2215 DANGAR NSW 2309

Direct T 02 4428 9127 | F 02 4421 2172 | E: Grant. Merinuk@lands.nsw.gov.au

Generic: T: 1300886 235 | F: 02 4925 3517 | E: NowraCrownLands@lands.nsw.gov.au | W:
www.lands.nsw.gov.au

Please Note: The public counter at the Nowra Office is only open from Sam to 12pm weekdays.
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